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It is hard to believe that shortly we will be celebrating the Triduum and preparing 
for one of the most important days for many of our elect and candidates. 

Please know that you remain in our prayers especially during these final days of Lent. 
And as always if there is anything we can do to assist you let us know!

The recording of our diocesan Rite of Election and Call to Continuing Conversion is now
available for viewing at https://vimeo.com/688254252. 

As has been the custom we will be sending congratulatory cards to the newly
initiated/received in our diocese from Bishop Quinn. Please be sure to send any updated
names to Camille by April 4th.

Please send in photos and reflections of your newly initiated/received to Camille so that we
can have them featured in the June Courier. Pictures are requested by May 1st. 



REMINDERS:




 



National Gathering on
Christian Initiation




Evaluating and Revitalizing the 
RCIA in Your Parish



July 13-14, 2022

Loyola University, Chicago



Learn more at: www.ngci.org/2022.






St. John Bosco Conference
For Evangelization and

Catechesis





July 11-14, 2022
Franciscan University of Steubenville,

Ohio



Learn more at:
https://steubenvilleconferences.com/

events/sjb/






Who is ready for Summer?Who is ready for Summer?
Here are some events you may want to add to your calendar:Here are some events you may want to add to your calendar:

  O f f i c e  o f  R C I A



Todd Graff / tgraff@dowr.org  &  Camille Withrow / cwithrow@dowr.org

http://www.ngci.org/2022

